
An opportunity is available for an Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander responsible 
for achieving key objectives relating to the collaboration of work being conducted 
jointly between Barwon Health and the West Vic Primary Health Network. In this 
role you would be required to assist the Barwon Health Aboriginal Health Unit 
particularly in the areas of the Regional Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Eye 
and Ear Health projects and other projects as required. 

For more information or to apply, visit our website
www.barwonhealth.org.au/careers 

Closing date: 18th March 2019
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